
St. John Lutheran Church Picture Page 2                    November 15th (and After) - December 2022 

Many thanks to Christina Jones, Don Bauer, Pastor Michael and others, who took photos for this month’s newsletter!  We want your pictures—get your cameras clicking! 

Eric Lambie Receives Life-Long Certificate of Service 
from The Central-Southern Illinois Synod and  
Bishop John Roth at Lutheran Hillside Village,  

December 23rd: 

St. John Lutheran Church Hosts the Profes-
sional Leadership Meeting with  

Bishop’s Colloquy, December 13th : 

Marilyn Hartseil Hosts the St. John Garden Club Christmas Party at Her House, December 14th : 

Christmas Celebration at the  
Lutheran Hillside Village Cookie Walk,  

December 16th : 

Brady Edwards Receives His New Bible from The 
St. John Lutheran Sunday School, November 27th : 


